
 

 

 
  

9th October 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
We have been made aware, by Cambs Safeguarding Board, of a potential issue with a 
website link found in some copies of the Spy Dog children’s books by Andrew Cope.  The 
web address has been taken over by a third party and now leads to an adult pornographic 
site. Consequently, the publisher Puffin and author Andrew Cope have halted sales and 
distribution of these books and are working to have the site removed through legal channels. 
  
The publishers are aware and have recommended withdrawing all copies of the book.  If your 
child owns these set of books, please ensure you take appropriate action – either by 
removing the page which contains the web address, or removing the books altogether.  
  
This is a good opportunity to remind children about safer internet use and telling a trusted 
adult if they have accidentally visited an inappropriate site. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Sarah Matthews 
Designated Safeguard Lead 
 
  


